
FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION 
 

Notice Regarding Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 2009-05 for Management Company 
Services 

 
 
 
 

Please take notice that Florida Housing has temporarily postponed the publication 
of RFQ 2009-05 for Management Company Services. 
 
Florida Housing will re-publish the notice of availability of the RFQ in the 
Florida Administrative Weekly.  As of yet the publication date has not been 
determined. 
 
 
 
 

Submitted by: 
 
Sherry Green, Contracts Administrator 
Florida Housing Finance Corporation 
227 North Bronough Street, Suite 5000 
Tallahassee, Florida  32301 
Phone:  (850) 488-4197 
Fax:  (850) 414-6548 
e-mail:  sherry.green@floridahousing.org 
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